+ WEBACK OUR BEARS!

As we partner with BASD families through this
pandemic, our goal is to keep kids safe and in
school.

We have some exciting news to share that we hope will add a little
more cheer to the season!

If you haven't heard, USDA announced earlier this year that schools
may continue to offer free meals to the end of the 2020-2021 school
year. Barron Area Schools will continue to offer school breakfast and
lunch to students at no cost through June 30, 2021.

* Virtual learners and ALAW students may continue to use a pre-
order system to pick up 5-day meal kits from Barron High School.
For more information, please call 715-537-5627 ext. 119.

® Students at Riverview Middle School and Barron High School will
still have the option to purchase additional a la carte items
through their student account.

* Please note that students who wish to purchase only a milk will be

charged the a la carte price (25 cents). The free meal provision
covers complete meals.
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